CITY OF SMYRNA
PURCHASING DEPARTMENT
2800 KING STREET
SMYRNA, GEORGIA 30080
678-631-5406

TO: Frank Martin, Public Works Director
FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager
DATE: January 31, 2022

SUBJECT: Recommendation — FY 2022 Waterline Design & Engineering Services

Public Works budgeted $150,000.00 for water/sewer design projects to achieve the goal of
upgrading all water and sewer lines. Croy Engineering has submitted proposals for design and
engineering services for the following areas:

Doeskin and Green Forest area $50,000.00
Lake Court area $47,300.00
Spring Road area $51,500.00
TOTAL $148,800.00

It is the recommendation of Purchasing and Public Works that this project be awarded to Croy
Engineering in the amount of $148,800.00.

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.



